

March 3, 2009

Good Cause Greetings Ms. Cathy Robbins 30 W Colonial Rd Wilbraham, MA 01095-2116

Dear Ms. Robbins,

Thank you for your generous contribution to Environmental Defense Fund.* Your gift, received on February 23, 2009, is already making a difference.

Your support through our Leadership Team is greatly appreciated. Through your generosity, we are able to create and implement effective solutions to the most urgent environmental problems.

Our work to win even greater gains to protect wildlife and restore ecosystems, to safeguard our oceans from degradation and over fishing, and to ensure that we have clean air and clean water for generations to come, will continue thanks to your support. As a member of our Leadership Team, I hope you'll agree that Environmental Defense Fund is the one environmental organization with the influence, imagination and, above all, dedication to make a difference.

As always, if you have questions, please feel free to contact our toll-free member services line, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, at 1-800-684-3322, or you may contact your Leadership Team Associate, Margaret Bond, directly at mbond@edf.org.

Once again, thank you for your exceptional support.

Sincerely,

Fred Krupp President

*Please retain this letter for your records. This letter verifies that no goods or services were received in exchange for your contribution. Gifts to Environmental Defense Fund are tax-deductible.